
Fairfield Union Music Boosters 

July 7, 2021 

Attendance:  Jacien Squires, Samantha Ashton, Julian Savage, Melinda Smith, Melissa Burton and 

Christina Shaw Bosch. 

Meeting called to order:  6:47 pm 

Secretary Report: Motion to approve -Jacien Squires, seconded -Samantha Ashton, motion approved 

Treasurer Report: Detailed financial report given upon request.  Motion to approve -Melissa Burton, 

Seconded-Christina Shaw Bosch, motion approved. 

Music Department:   

• Mr. Gregory ran a summer school musical theater and it went really well. 

• Mr. Savage has received pictures from Gala from Drew Johnson and he will work to get pictures 

to individuals via email, facebook and phone contact. 

• Choir shells have arrived and been installed; Thanks to Mr. Bellville for your approval of grant 

monies to purchase. 

• Summer music starts July 13 as scheduled.   

• The band will be doing some shows as well as football games and those on the calendar; dates 

TBD 

• Discussed end of band camp party; tentatively planned for August 12 @ 6 pm. Mr. Savage will 

confirm with Mr. Bellville that we can schedule that night. Samantha Ashton will get fliers 

together for band camp so families can plan accordingly. 

• Music boosters will again provide water and popsicles for band members during band camp 

Committee Reports: 

• Fundraising:  

o Christina Shaw Bosch will check with Mr. Bellville to see if we can do another craft show; 

if so will plan for November 6, 2021.   

o Century Resources fundraiser will start September 2021 

o Samantha Asthon will contact vendors for possible T shirt and merchandise sales- this 

has not been a huge fundraiser in the past but does bring in some money and is a nice 

thing for families and alumni to have access to. 

o Discussed having vinyl’s made for band trailer so local businesses can “advertise” their 

support for the band.  

• Trailer: 

o Christina Shaw Bosch will get a sign up sheet together for events at which we need the 

trailer pulled.   

o One of the back lights needs repaired, Melinda Smith stated her husband may be able to 

look at it; will follow up with Christina 

o Mr. Savage reported the trailer will need cleaned out but notes he can have band kids 

help with it if we get it to the band room.  

 



• Fair: 

o Discussed possible menu. As of now considering popcorn, nachos, hot dogs, chili dogs, 

walking tacos, falconade, water, pop, cookies.  We will keep it simple to maximize 

income.  Tentatively plan to be open 10-10. We are opting not to do breakfast as it was 

not a good seller in the past under the grandstand.  

 

• Banquets: 

o We are no longer doing MSL banquets. Our first band even will be the end of band camp 

banquet.  

 

• Hospitality: Jill and Jacien Squires will organize water and snacks for our band and visiting bands 

at football games. 

 

• Pizza Wagon: Based on past performance at football games as well as upkeep on the pizza 

wagon, it is no longer financially viable to continue.  We will continue to have discussions in 

regards to what to do with the pizza wagon.  

 

Old Business: 

• OP Gallo Invoice:  We still have not received in over 2 years.  Will disregard at this time. 

• Storage Shed:  Stephen Fox will bring key to Mr. Savage this week.  He will work with Millersport 

to pick up the cooler then we will empty the remainder of items so we can stop paying for 

storage.   

• Officers:  Samantha Ashton has taken over as President since Stephen Fox stepped down last 

spring.  Official vote this meeting with motion by Jacien Squires, seconded by Christina Shaw 

Bosch.   

New Business: 

• Melissa Burton would like to purchase the flat top griddle that is currently in storage for $100.  

Jacien will find out how much it was purchased for.  When we empty the storage unit, we will 

make sure it still works and has all the parts then will make a decision.  

Next Meeting:  August 4th @ 630 in the choir room. 

Meeting adjourned:  8:40 pm 

 

Respectfully submitted by Christina Shaw Bosch. 


